
HELP SUPPORT THE MUSEUM, 

“A BRICK AT A TIME”  

 

The “A Brick at a Time” donation is part of an ongoing program which helps to sustain 

the National Sprint Car Hall of Fame & Museum.  For a $250 tax-deductible donation, a 

brick can be engraved with an inscription of your choice and permanently displayed in 

the museum building in Knoxville, IA.  The engravings are done once a year, prior to the 

season opener at Knoxville Raceway.  Please have your orders in by March 1. 

 

A maximum inscription of two lines, 13 characters per line shall be used.  A space 

between words/names will count as a character.  Please use the lines below to indicate 

your inscription.  Thank you for your support. 

 

____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____ 

 

____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____  ____ 

 

 

Please choose in which location you would like to have your brick displayed: 
 

____ The MEMORIAL WALL, inside the museum, below plaque reading  

         “In Memory Of”. 

____ The museum’s 2ND FLOOR brick kiosks, facing the elevators OR overlooking the 

           racetrack. 
 

 

=============================================================== 
 

BRICK DONATION FORM 
 
 

Date:  ________________    Phone or Email:  _________________________________ 
 

Name:  ________________________________________________________________ 
 

Address:  ______________________________________________________________ 
 

City:  ______________________________  State:  _________  Zip:  ______________ 

 
My $250 donation is being paid by:     ____cash/check/money order       ____credit card 

   
 

Credit card #________________________________________   Expiration date:  ____________ 
 

Security code: ____________     Billing Zip Code (If different from address above):  ______________  

 
Please call if you have any questions: toll free (800) 874-4488. 

Checks can be made payable to:  NSCHoF&M            Mail, fax or email this form to: 

 

National Sprint Car Hall of Fame & Museum 

                                    PO Box 542 

                                    Knoxville, IA  50138 

 

Fax: (641) 842-6177           Email: jrawlings@sprintcarhof.com 

mailto:ldemoss@sprintcarhof.com

